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March 15, 2019 

 

 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: Updated work plan for electric and gas Integrated Resource Plan 

 Dockets UE-180607 and UG-180608 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson:   

 

On February 15, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

entered Order 01, Order Granting Petition Subject to Condition (Order 01) in the above-

referenced dockets. Order 01, among other things, required Puget Sound Energy (PSE or 

Company) to file an updated work plan for its electric and gas Integrated Resource Plan (IRP) by 

February 28, 2019.1  

 

On February 28, 2019, PSE filed with the Commission its updated 2019 Integrated Resource 

Plan Work Plan Schedule (work plan) in both dockets. The Company’s work plan provides the 

timeline for completion of IRP tasks and proposed agenda topics for Technical Advisory Group 

(TAG) and Integrated Resource Plan Advisory Group (IRPAG) meetings. 

Commission Staff (Staff) reviewed the compliance filing provided by PSE dated February 28, 

2019, and finds it contains sufficient detail with respect to updates to the work plan. Staff 

concludes the filing complies with the Commission’s Order 01, entered February 15, 2019. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Kathi Scanlan 

Acting Senior Resource Planning Manager 

                         
1 UE-180607 and UG-180608, Order 01, ¶ 23.  
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